
On Dec. 10, International Human Rights Day, workers, their unions and allies will
hold events nationwide to highlight a human rights and economic crisis: Workers
have lost the freedom to form unions and bargain collectively in America.  

Watch for more information on how you can take part in upcoming Dec. 10
actions at www.aflcio.org or contact Scott Reynolds at sreynold@aflcio.org. 
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